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Learning to Lead 

You are encouraged to attend the December 12th Learning to Lead “Taking Time to Be 
Grounded in God’s Love” with Jean Meredith, CRE. This time of quiet and reflection 
during Advent will be offered on Zoom from Noon – 1:00 p.m. RSVP today at: 
http://www.cfpresbytery.org/learning-to-lead.html. You can also access videos from other 
Learning to Lead presentations at that website:  

 

 

 

 

http://www.cfpresbytery.org/learning-to-lead.html


 

SAVE THE DATE! 

February 22 
9:00 a.m. – 1:45 p.m. 

Markham Woods Presbyterian Church 
In-Person Only 

Features 12 workshops in two workshop periods plus an optional Lunch & Learn on the 
“Best Practices in Stewardship” offered by members of the presbytery’s Stewardship 
Committee. The registration packet will be coming out soon.  Watch the presbytery’s 
Equip webpage http://www.cfpresbytery.org/equip.html for more information. 

 

Presbytery Book Club 

Next Selection 

Honest Advent:  
Awakening to the Wonder of God-with-Us Then, Here, 

and Now 
by Scott Erickson 

 

Discussion 

Thursday, January 16th 
1:00 p.m. 

Presbytery conference room or via Zoom. 
 
 

Go to the presbytery’s Book Club webpage for more information. 
http://www.cfpresbytery.org/book-club.html 

 
 

http://www.cfpresbytery.org/equip.html
http://www.cfpresbytery.org/book-club.html


FISH 2.0 (Fresh Ideas Start Here) 

FISH 2.0 was held at 
Westminster by the Sea 
Presbyterian in Daytona 
Beach Shores on November 
1-2. Over 35 people from 
Central Florida Presbytery 
and the Presbytery of St. 
Augustine participated in the 

event which featured Rev. CeCe Armstrong, 
Co-Moderator of the Presbyterian Church (USA) as the keynote speaker. Seven 
workshops were also offered—two by Rev. Neema Cyrus-Franklin with the PC(USA)’s 
Office of Christian Formation and other leaders from the two presbyteries. Go to the 
Presbytery’s Facebook page for more photos. 


